An announcement
of major importance
to the community . . .

. Pittsburgh Section,
National Council of Jewish Women™-




SIMON J. and BESSIE FRANK ANATHAN
CENTER FOR OLDER PEOPLE

of the Pittsburgh Section, National
Council of Jewish Women
1620 Murray Avenue
Squirre| Hill

WITH
PRIDE AND
GRATITUDE

the Pittsburgh Section, National Council of Jewish Women
acknowledges the gift of the Bessie F. Anathan Foundation,
to be known as “The Simon J. and Bessie Frank
Anathan Center for Clder People.” The 3-story
building will be suitably renovated for the needs of the
aging. Council's “Lounge for Older People” became a
Section project 13 years ago; it was the first such recrea-
tional facility in Pittsburgh. It will move to its permanent
home in the spring of 1963.

Mrs. Simeon J. Anathan
a Council member since 1928, has
been an inspiring supporter of the
project since its inception, This gift,
a memorial to her husband, Simon
J. Anathan, is accepted with heart-
felt thanks. Her wisdom, gracious-
ness and generosity are deeply
felt by Council and the senior
citizens who participate in the
program,




